
 

 

 YASHODA PUBLIC SCHOOL, SATARA 

         Circular 04/YPS/2024-25 

20 June 2024 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from YPS! 

 

It is to inform you that the School is celebrating INTERNATION YOGA 

DAY tomorrow (21/06/2024). We are planning to conduct Yoga 

Session for Students for 5 days from tomorrow. Hence, Parents are 

requested to send their wards in House Uniform along with a Yoga 

Mat.  

(Newly admitted Students may come in Regular Uniform and an 

additional set of Normal T-Shirt and Track Pant may be kept in the 

bag for Yoga Session.)  

 

 

 

 

 

 


